A Workshop at IAPC 2004, Montevideo, Uruguay

lul e{;"
IJJ’"’hﬂll'n'li iﬁd?ﬂs

Quantifying seabird bycatch:
A global perspective

Date: Thursday, August 26™
Time: Immediately following the
Incidental Mortality Session

Understanding the effects of fisheries bycatch and
bycatch mitigation measures on globally-
distributed seabirds requires international

coordination and collaboration.
To facilitate coordination and collaboration, we
invite you to join us for an informal workshop to
discuss the seabird bycatch database project.

The goals of this workshop are to:

¢ Evaluate project objectives

¢ Identify critical questions and potential obstacles

¢ Review available data and identify new datasets

¢ Establish a network of scientists interested in
collaborating in the project.

Come to discuss your ideas, share data and expertise,
and meet colleagues.

Refreshments will be served.
IAPC information at http://www.iapc2004.com/
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